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Photo L-R: Stephen Jewczyk, David Allston, Lynn Allston, Pam Allston, Peter Allston, Peter Gullage, Heather Barrett, Peter Gosse, 

and Kathryn King 

The Atlantic Planners Institute, NL Branch, presented its Jack Allston Memorial Award to CBC 

Newfoundland and Labrador (shown above with the Allston family) on April 18, 2013 at St. John’s City 

Hall in recognition of their work on the Newburbia series that examined suburban growth issues in the 

region. 

The award recognizes excellent news-media coverage of local or provincial planning issues including 

land-use, heritage, environmental and other types of planning that have a bearing on our communities.  

The Award honours the late Jack Allston, FCIP, the first Director of Urban and Rural Planning for the 

Province.  API is the professional institute for planners in Atlantic Canada, affiliated with the Canadian 

Institute of Planners (www.atlanticplanners.org). 

 


